From: Martin Croft

Sent: Monday, 13 February 2023 5:47 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Bowdens silver project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon

| am writing to you to offer support to the bowdens silver project.

| believe that silver has an essential role to play in green energy technology, and am aware that the global silver supply
has been in deficit for the last 2 years. Silver mines limited can help significantly in this area if the bowdens mine is
allowed to go ahead. There would also be great benefits to the local economy in terms of employment, and to the
bottom line of the NSW state governments budget.

Yours sincerely

Mandy Croft

Sent from my iPad





